OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY (GENERAL

MAaRK BRNOVICH
STATE OF ARIZONA

ATTORNEY (GENERAL

March 25, 2022
Re:  Upcoming Precinct Committeeman Elections
Dear County Election Officials:

I am writing to inform you of a recent court decision involving the State of Arizona
and the office of precinct committeeman.! As a result of the judgment, counties must accept
nominating petitions from candidates for the office of precinct committeeman and hold
elections for such positions on August 2, 2022.

This letter is not intended as legal advice but rather notice regarding this statewide
injunction. I wish you all the best as you continue in your preparations for the upcoming
elections.

Sincerely,

Mark Brnovich
Arizona Attorney General

! Arizona Republican Party et al. v. Yavapai County Elections Director and State of Arizona, No.
P1300CV202200179 (Yavapai County Superior Court), available at https://www.azag.gov/media/interest/judgment-
arizona-republican-party-v-yavapai-county-elections-director-and-state
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